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June 2022 

 

Dear Bishops and Deputies, 

 

I have received the following supporting documents for resolution D050, which calls for the 
reunion of The Episcopal Church in North Texas with the Diocese of Texas. 

1. A Certification of Reunion from the Diocese of Texas certifying the Agreement of 
Reunion was adopted on June 9, 2022; and 

2. A Diocesan Agreement from The Episcopal Church in North Texas certifying the 
Agreement of Reunion was adopted on June 18, 2022. 

 

Canon I.10.6 states, “if the agreement is made and the consents given within three months 
of the next meeting of the General Convention, the facts shall be certified instead to the 
Secretary of the House of Deputies, who shall lay them before the two Houses; and the 
reunion shall be deemed to be complete when it shall have been approved by a majority 
vote in the House of Bishops, and in the House of Deputies.” Therefore, I certify that I have 
examined the necessary documentation and find it is in good order, and ready for the 80th 
General Convention to consider as Resolution D050. 

 

Faithfully, 

 
 
The Rev. Canon Michael Barlowe 
Secretary of the House of Deputies 


